
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Our Reading Barn  

It is with great pleasure and a sense of 

achievement that I share with you the 

momentous occasion we celebrated this 

morning: the official opening of our Reading 

Barn! 

Orson undertook the significant responsibility of cutting the ribbon and 

unveiling our memorial plaque.  

 

The realisation of this project has been a testament to the collaborative spirit 

that defines our school community. I would like to express my heartfelt 

gratitude to several individuals whose dedication and expertise have been 

invaluable.  

Mawnan CE VA School Newsletter 
Using our God-given talents to let our light shine  

Friday 29th   November  2024  



 
 

Zinnia's design flair and vision were pivotal in determining the barn's location 

and overall aesthetic. Her talents extended to the beautifully landscaped 

paths and the charming raised bed that now complements the barn's 

surroundings.  

Our Chair of Governors, Rachel, deserves recognition for navigating the 

complexities of the planning application process, ensuring that our vision 

could become a reality. I am deeply appreciative of the Mawnan Governors 

for their unwavering support and the ir judicious allocation of school funds to 

bring this project to fruition.  

The tireless efforts of Mick, our exceptional caretaker, cannot be overstated. 

His support throughout the entire process, particularly his adept project 

management over the summer, has been instrumental in transforming our 

vision into reality.  

The Mawnan PTA has once again demonstrated their commitment to 

enhancing our children's educational experience. Their fundraising efforts 

augmented by generous community donations from the Red Lion Quiz and 

Falmouth Fire Brigade have provided us with beautiful library shelves .  

Miss Prosser's passion for literature has been a driving force behind this 

project. Her work in championing reading throughout the school, crafting our 

reading curriculum, and collaborating with the library service to transition our 

book collection to its new home has been exemplary.  

Finally, I must acknowledge the true inspiration behind this endeavour: our 

amazing children. Their enthusiasm for reading has been the catalyst for this 

project and continues to motivate us in our educational mission.  

The Reading Barn stands not 

only as a testament to our 

collective efforts but also as 

a poignant memorial to a 

beloved teacher, 

colleague, and friend. It 

embodies the spirit of 

community, learning, and 

remembrance that is so 

central to our school's ethos.  



 
 

Memory Day  

Today in memory of Mr. B we engaged in the outdoor 

activities and bushcraft learning which he so dearly 

cherished.   

A local company, Footsteps of Discovery  gave us their 

hands -on experience , enabling  our children to connect 

with nature, learn valuable skills, light fires and create 

lasting memories.  It has been  a really fun filled , 

memorable  day.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


